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SIL International would like to express support for the proposal for two Tifinagh vowels. 

While the “APT” and “SIL” vowel systems are not the same, we believe with the addition of yo, the “SIL” 
system would also be sufficiently supported by Unicode. The chart below demonstrates the vowels for the 
“SIL” system. 

SIL 
glyph SIL USV Latin 

 2d30 + 
0302 ɑ 

 2d62 + 
0302 e 

 Yo + 
0302 o 

 2d30 + 
0306 ǝ 

 2d53 + 
0302 u 

 2d62 + 
0323 i 
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